C ‘ City of
e

Canada Bay

12 December 2016

Att: Karen Armstrong

Department of Planning & Environment
320 Pitt Street Sydney 2000

GPO Box 39

Dear Karen,

Subject: 25 George Street, North Strathfield — Planning Proposal

I refer to the correspondence received from the Department of Planning &
Environment (DP&E) dated 30 November 2016, with respect to the Request for
Rezoning Review for 25 George Street, North Strathfield.

The letter outlined the Sydney Central Planning Panels determination to proceed the
subject proposal to Gateway determination.

The correspondence also invited Council to be the Relevant Planning Authority
(RPA) for this proposal. This letter confirms Council’s acceptance to be appointed as
the RPA.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the above matters further, please
contact Karen Lettice on 9911 6410.

Kind re ga(j?s,

/ Genetal Manager, City of Canada Bay
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